
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 
Girls’ School 

Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 21st December 2018 

Student of the Term awards 

Well done to: 

     5.1  Ronalda 

5.2   Haniya 

5.3   Anisah 

Attendance: 

 5.1  95.06% 

 5.2  95.30% 

 5.3  97.69% 

Thank you to all the girls in Year 5 

this term for their hard work, positive 

attitude and dedication to learning.   

We hope that you have a lovely 

Christmas holiday and return to 

school the 8th of January 2019 fresh 

and ready for the challenges to come. 

Complete the Christmas  Holiday Maths Home-
work booklet. 

This will be collected on the 8th of January 2019. 

Congratulations to the  “Golden An-

gels”  from class 5.3 who  won the 

Winterbourne Got Talent competi-

tion. The girls sang a beautiful rendi-

tion of Rihanna’s Shine bright like a 

diamond. Well done girls! 

 

Next term, we are going to focus 

our learning on the following: 

Writing: Kensuke’s Kingdom  

Reading: Focussing on comprehen-

sion skills 

Maths : Equivalent ratios and word 

problems 

Topic:  Who are we and why do we 

live here. ( Geography) 

Award Winners this week: 

5.1 Zenia & Lamia 

5.2 Atiya & Mina 

5.3 Vanessa & Anushia 


